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Hi, my name is Shannon Behm, my husband Michael and I have lived in the neighborhood for 16 years.  We have 3 boys, Ryan - rising 6th grader, Andrew - rising 3rd grader and Matthew - rising 1st grader.  Our family feels very fortunate for our boys to attend an amazing DCPS elementary school, within walking distance of our home.  We support the the Administration and Staff who take great care of our boys and provide a strong education for them within a beautiful new learning environment.    I have served on the HSA Board for the past three years.  I would like to continue my service for SY 2017-18 by supporting the financial management of the funds raised by the HSA and serve as 1st Vice President.  I believe my tenure on Board allows me to provide the support needed.  I would greatly appreciate your vote, thank you. 
